WML Women’s Club Meeting
December 9, 2019

Start Time - 8pm
End Time - 8:30pm
Holiday Party - 8:30pm - 10pm

Attendees:  Patrizia Trento, Stephanie Kawalec, Renee Cullmann, Joanne Machabala, Karyn Brodman, Laura Purcell, Laura Eory, Johanna Salcedo, Kelly Guerra, Gina Young, Kristen Neu, Tangelin Rivera, Pat Degnan, Lynn Gaillard, Melanie Jensen

President Report - Introduced new board, accepted nominations

President - Patrizia Trento
Vice President - Denise Schlachter
Secretary - Renee Cullman
Treasurer - Stephanie Kawalec

Tree lighting- Gina Young- There was better attendance this year.  She estimates at least 125 people were there. There is interest in planting a real tree, there were some concerns such as future handicap parking and festival days.  They are considering other spots for it, like near the Gazebo. The expense was $102.51 on food and about another $50 on incidentals.  Patrizia Trento suggests a bigger mailbox for Santa letters.

Treasurer’s Report- Balance for preschool is currently $1849.65

Scholarship- Last month, the Women’s Club came to a decision regarding the implementation of the scholarship in Joy Weinreich’s memory.  Johanna Salcedo and Karyn Brodman came up with a draft application, still working on wording and requirements. Want to add a sentence about how the scholarship will be awarded annually at the discretion of the women’s club.  Need to determine whether we need to have two committees or one committee.  Need to decide final amount.

Polar Bear Plunge- Pat Degnan reported that it was discussed at Lake Committee meeting. However, the Lake Committee believes the Women’s Club may be doing it.  Due to liability issues, need waivers, EMTs, etc.  Francesca Nieves from Women’s Club stepped up to chair it for women’s club next year in November 2020.  Women’s Club will coordinate with Lake Committee to make this happen for 2020.

Pub Night- Need to confirm the correct date for pub night
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